
Notice of Public Hearings 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS THAT: 

The Town Council of the Town of Double Oak will conduct a Public Hearing on the Fiscal Year 
2022-2023 budget at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, September 19th, 2022, at Double Oak Town Hall, 
320 Waketon Road, Double Oak, Texas in accordance with State Law (Local Government Code, 
Chapter 102.0065)  

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE REVENUE FROM PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST 
YEAR'S BUDGET BY AN AMOUNT OF $87,368, WHICH IS A 7.1498 PERCENT 
INCREASE FROM LAST YEAR'S BUDGET. THE PROPERTY TAX REVENUE TO BE 
RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR IS $6,927.  

The proposed budget is available for public inspection at the Office of the Town of Double Oak 
Town Secretary, located at 320 Waketon Road, Double Oak, Texas, by appointment from 9:00 
a.m. to 5:30 p.m., Mondays, Tuesday-Friday 9:00a.m. to 4:00 p.m., or on the Town’s website 
www.doubleoak.texas.gov. All interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard for or 
against any item or the amount of any item therein contained.


